
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
 

 

Notice of Public Meeting to Discuss Proposed Bayfront Blvd 
Road Closure (Railroad Av to Earnest St) for Saturday 

Farmers Market 

 

Subject: Bayfront Boulevard Road Closure – Railroad Avenue to Earnest 
Street for Saturday Farmers Market 

Closure Dates: Every Saturday from October 12 through December 28, 2024, from 
8:00 A.M. to 4:00 P.M.  

Closure Area: See map below. 

Public Meeting: The proposed closure will be discussed at the October 8, 2024 City 
Council meeting which begins at 7:00 pm.  Please see instructions 
on the back of this Notice for instructions on how to participate.   

 
The Bayfront Boulevard road closure from Railroad Avenue to Earnest Street would begin 
at 8:00 am and end at 4:00 pm each Saturday, running from October 12 through 
December 28, 2024.  The closure would allow for the relocation of the Farmers Market 
from the existing undeveloped gravel lot across the street from “The Exchange at 
Bayfront” at 2525 Bayfront Blvd.  Public parking will be available at the gravel lot.   

 
Bayfront Road Closure Map 

 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 


